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The State of Oregon has burdened farmers and the citizens in rural areas for too 

long.  If this bill is passed, it only adds more of a load to an already unbalanced 

relationship between government and farmers (along with those who are supported 

by farmers) in our rural areas.  We are not hurting the land, we are HELPING our 

green areas AND we are providing FOOD and crops to support food all over the 

world.  Please back off and allow us to continue to provide because the cost of doing 

business is rising way faster than our profits AND we aren't doing anything wrong 

that would support more regulations!  


